
Mr. Stockton is interviewed by the American Marketing Association on the topic of generic top level domains. Mr. Stockton
discusses how to review the list of gTLD applicants and outlines the gTLD process going forward, as well as objections and other
ways to take action against concerning gTLD applications. Please click here to listen to the podcast. The podcast is also available
on the American Marketing Association website.
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